
 Tualatin Elementary PTA Meeting 
 Virtual Meeting Via Zoom 
 http://meet.google.com/vrk-zjxd-gdu 
 AGENDA – Jan 18, 2022 
 @ 7 p.m. 

 Call Meeting to Order and Welcome 
 Approval of last months meeting minutes 

 Introduction of Board 

 President’s report 

 ●  Box Tops - remember to scan those receipts! 
 ●  Fred Meyer Community Rewards - enroll under your 

 profile for fred meyer community rewards to go to Tualatin 
 Elementary PTA 

 Board Reports 
 ●  Treasurer - Nothing out of budget. 
 ●  Fundraiser - Got about 450 from Pizza Night; looking to 

 do Papa Murphys next month. 
 ●  Membership - Please sign up through the State Website 

 Membership - Please fill out the Oregon form to become a 
 member: https://www.oregonpta.org/membership 

 Open Positions recap 
 SECRETARY 

 Memory Books - Amber Nickle 
 tualatinschoolphotos@gmail.com 

 ●  Orders due Feb 28th; Look for order forms in your 
 kiddos bags next month. 

 Spiritwear - Ashley Young 
 ●  Done with orders 
 ●  Looking for volunteers for next year!! 

 Fun Run Updates 
 ●  No updates 

 Garden Updates; nothing to report this month 
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 Rachel Garrison:  Foundation's February Fund Drive 

 ●  Feb 23-24 calling center 6-8:30PM 
 ●  Contact Rachel if you are interested in volunteering or 

 putting yard signs in your area. 
 ●  rleegarrison@gmail.com 

 Events: 

 ●  2/4: Teacher Workday - No School 
 ●  2/15 PTA Meeting @ 7PM 
 ●  2/18: PK -12 Inservice day - No School 
 ●  2/21: President’s Day: Holiday No School 

 Other Business 
 Adjourn 

 NEXT MEETING – Feb 15 
 PTA Meetings:  Jan 18, Feb 15, March 15, April 19, May 17, June 21 
 _____________________________________ 
 STAY CONNECTED! 
 www.TualatinElementaryPTA.org 
 www.facebook.com/groups/Tualatin 
 ElementaryPTA 
 Questions/concerns? 
 Email: 
 tualatinpta@gmail.com 

 All volunteers must complete the checklist below to volunteer 

 Complete a background check at: www.helpcounter.net/ttsd. 
 (This needs to be renewed every three years.) 
 Be vaccinated for COVID-19. 
 Please provide vaccine documentation using the following link 
 TTSD Volunteer Vaccination Documentation: 
 https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdgs77BSm1QEjNK 
 TpVbmJGcwrB4oGOaVfuQmCWpdpPeeGCGZw/viewform?usp= 
 sf_link 

 Complete Volunteer COVID training at Tualatin Elementary 
 Volunteer training will be held in our school library with limited 
 seating to meet physical distancing requirements. Masks 
 required. 
 To reserve your space at an upcoming volunteer training, please 
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 contact the office at 503-431-4800 

 Tualatin Together on  ideas on how to connect and help  kiddos 
 with  Cyndy Hillier 
 Pronouns: she/her/hers 
 Executive Director 
 Tualatin Together 
 p:  503-431-4151  | m:  503-515-7651  | w:  www.tualatintogether.org 


